Dear Families,

My name is Mrs. Gingerich, and I'm thrilled to be back for my third year at Clinton Christian School! This year I will be teaching 9th grade English, 10th grade English, 11th grade College and Career Readiness, and 12th grade College and Career Readiness. In addition, Mrs. Blanton and I are continuing to co-sponsor the class of 2022, which has proven to be such an adventure!

I graduated from Anderson University in 2017 with a major in English Language Arts and a minor in music. I've taught English for each grade from 6th through 12th, and I genuinely love supporting and being involved in extracurriculars as much as possible.

I live in Goshen with my husband, Andrew, our newest addition, Jonas, and our miniature dachshund, Toby. In our free time, we enjoy spontaneous road trips, Xbox gaming marathons, walks with Toby, lazy days at New Buffalo beach, game nights with friends and family, and finding new and bizarre destinations to explore.

This year might not look or feel how we want it to, but I am confident we will make the absolute best of it. More than ever before, I am eager to meet and reconnect with each of you, and I hope you are ready for a fresh year of possibilities with me at CCS!

